
24 STANDING COMMITTEE

REPORT OF THE COMMITTEE

Thursday, May 20, 1965.

The Standing Committee on Transport and Communications to which was 
referred the Bill S-5, intituled: “An Act respecting Great Northern Railway 
Company and Great Northern Pacific & Burlington Lines, Inc.”, has in 
obedience to the order of reference of May 6th, 1965, examined the said Bill 
and now reports the same without any amendment.

All which is respectfully submitted.

A. K. HUGESSEN, 
Chairman.


